

Maximising the power of sport to change lives

## Information Note: Guidance for sports regarding new **Covid-19 restrictions**

- Regulations issued by the NI Executive can be found here
- FAQs can be found here
- Submit any further queries to <a href="mailto:returntosport@sportni.net">returntosport@sportni.net</a> and the document here will be updated as needed
- Recommended distance for social distancing remains 2 metres.

Regulations to cover NI Executive announcement 14 October 2020 The regulations are found here

The Minister's recent letter on 16 October evening sets out her advice to Sports Governing Bodies that, in light of the wider restrictions and the advice of DOH, spectators should not attend sporting events. The Minister repeated her call to sports to operate 'behind closed doors' in a meeting with Sports Bodies held 19 October 2020.

Guidance for sports regarding applications of the new regulations The following document provides answers to a range of questions posed by sports on the application of the regulations. Please access this here

If sports have other specific queries that are not answered by the above they should submit these through returntosport@sportni.net

## Social distancing

Sports should note that the recommended distance for social distancing remains 2 metres.

## Sport Northern Ireland

T 028 9038 1222 House of Sport E info@sportni.net 2a Upper Malone Road Belfast, BT95LA sportni.net













Maximising the power of sport to change lives

**Word Count: 183** 

## **Additional Notes**

- A statement from Antoinette McKeown, CEO of Sport NI can be found: http://www.sportni.net/news/statement-from-antoinettemckeown-ceo-of-sport-ni/
- Please email returntosport@sportni.net with any queries you
- You can contact the communications team by email comms@sportni.net.
- A shareable website write up can be found: http://www.sportni.net/news/guidance-for-sports-regarding-newcovid-19-restrictions/









